
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR RECEIVE SEALED BIDS

The Adams County Highway Department is requesting sealed bids for the 
purchase a 2023 or newer Pick-up truck with the specification available to be 
picked up at the Adams County Highway, 201 N Polk St., Monroe, IN 46772, 
or by email request to pzerby@co.adams.in.us or byoder@co.adams.in.us

Please send your sealed bid to the Adams County Auditor’s Office, located 
at 313 West Jefferson St., Room 233, Decatur, IN 46733 by April 24th 2023 
at 4:00 pm

Bids will be opened before the Adams County Board of Commissioners on 
April 25th, 2023 after 10:00 AM for consideration.

The honored bid will be notified after being approved at the May 2nd, 2023 
Commissioners meeting.
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